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 Dear Friend of St. Charles Borromeo School, 

 We  are  thankful  to  all  who  attended  and  supported  last  year’s  2nd  Annual  Golf  Outing 
 and  Dinner  and  are  looking  forward  to  this  year’s  gathering  of  friends  and  alumni  of  St. 
 Charles  in  support  of  our  parish  school.  We  are  grateful  for  your  support  and  count  on 
 your  generosity  to  continue  to  make  accessible  a  high-quality  Catholic  education  to  all  in 
 our  community.  This  year,  your  support  will  allow  us  to  establish  a  dedicated  St.  Charles 
 Borromeo  Knights  “Charge”  fund  to  provide  tuition  assistance,  especially  for  our  Pre-K 
 students  –  the  future  of  our  school.  A  portion  of  the  funds  raised  at  this  event  will  be 
 earmarked  also  toward  our  plans  to  upgrade  the  school’s  electrical  system  to  allow  for  air 
 conditioning  in  all  of  our  classrooms.  If  you  were  unable  to  join  us  last  year,  we  hope  you 
 can join us on  Monday, October 16, 2023  for this fun and spirited event. 

 We  will  host  our  3rd  Annual  Golf  Outing  and  Dinner  at  the  Bensalem  Township 
 Country  Club.  St.  Charles  Borromeo  School  has  been  a  beacon  of  faith  and  learning  for 
 thousands  of  students  since  1920.  Please  consider  supporting  our  parish  school  and  its 
 students  by  becoming  a  sponsor  for  the  Annual  Golf  Outing  and  Dinner,  purchasing  an  ad 
 for  our  event  program  and/or  simply  making  a  donation.  We  rely  on  the  generosity  of 
 businesses  in  our  local  community,  including  those  supported  by  our  students,  parents, 
 and alumni, to make this fundraiser a success. 

 Please  complete  the  attached  registration  form  or  the  registration  form  on  our  parish 
 website  –  www.stcharlesbensalem.org  –  to  become  a  sponsor  and/or  purchase  an  ad  for 
 our  event  program.  The  deadline  for  all  sponsorships  and  ads  is  Saturday,  September 
 23,  2023  .  All  event  sponsors  will  be  recognized  on  our  school  and  parish  social  media,  in 
 our  event  program,  and  on  event  signage.  Your  contribution  is  tax-deductible.  If  you  have 
 any  questions  about  the  Annual  Golf  Outing  and  Dinner,  please  do  not  hesitate  to  contact 
 Barbara  Shinkle,  Director  of  Advancement,  at  barbara.shinkle@stcharlesbensalem.org 
 or  267-332-2007. 
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